
We’re still here 
for all your Creative 
Services projects!

Start ordering for the 2024-2025 School Year!

OUR SERVICES WON’T CHANGE
The services we’ve always provided will not change. You will receive the same  
professional, quality products you’ve enjoyed in the past.

PRICING CHANGES
Grant Wood AEA Creative Services wants to keep all area educators informed about 
pricing changes beginning this fall in accordance with HF 2612. Though pricing will change, 
we are still the most cost effective print and graphics provider in the area...by far! 
Ask us how we can save your school money on your next creative project.


